
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
MEETING DATE:  July 17, 2014 

 
FROM:  Laura Fischer, General Manager 

Prepared by:  Rafaela M. Sanchez, Office Manager 
 
SUBJECT: CSDA 2014 Board Elections 
 
ISSUE: Shall the Board elect a representative to the CSDA Board of 

Directors? 
 
GENERAL MANAGER RECOMMENDATION: 

To elect one candidate to represent HPUD in the CSDA Board of Directors. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

None. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
In the past, HPUD has participated in electing candidates to the CSDA Board of 
Directors.  The candidates are either board members or management employees of a 
member district. 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
This is the list of the candidates for Region 6 for Seat C: 
 

 Elaine Sullivan, Board Member @ Leucadia Wastewater District 

 Arlene Schaefer, Director @ Costa Mesa Sanitary District 

 Judy Corl-Lorono, President of Board of Directors @ Bighorn-Desert View Water 
Agency 

 Sheryl Landrum, District Manager @ Resource Conservation District of Greater 
San Diego County 

 Dan Kirby, President @ San Gabriel Valley Mosquito & Vector Control District 
 
The successful candidate would take office January 2015 and would serve through 
December 2017. 
 
CONCLUSION: 

Staff recommends that the Board elect one candidate to the CSDA Board of Directors. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Laura Fischer, General Manager 
 
Attachment: Candidate Information Statement. 
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